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From: Dan Leahy <leahy.dan160@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:05 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission

I understand comments are being solicited on RIN 3038-AC61.

I strongly believe that traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate
to the traders' risk appetite and that this basic prijnciple of choice is being threatened by the proposed
CFTC regulations.

Please take my comment seriously.

Sincerely,

Dan Leahy

595 Hyde Ave.
Pocatello, ID 83201



